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Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6100. 

¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6100. 

Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100. 

Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6100. 

 

 

 

 

2025 Reconstruction of Pleasant Avenue 
 

January 8, 2024 

 

Dear Saint Paul Property Owner or Current Resident, 

 

The City of Saint Paul is working to improve the streets in your neighborhood. In 2025, Public 

Works will be reconstructing Pleasant Avenue between Saint Clair Avenue and Victoria Street 

South (see map on back). Reconstruction includes replacement of pavement and constructing 

new bicycle and pedestrian facilities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project updates and to share feedback: 

To sign up for emails, fill out a feedback form, and find project updates and additional 

information online, please visit the project website at www.stpaul.gov/PleasantAvenue.  

 

For any questions, please contact Laura Krause at 651.266.6037 or Laura.Krause@stpaul.gov 

 

Thank you, 

Saint Paul Public Works 

 

 

 

Share your thoughts & learn more at the first open house! 
 

• How do you currently use the corridor? 

• How would you like it to function in the future?  

 

Open House: 

Monday, February 5 from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. 

Linwood Recreation Center – Gym  

860 St. Clair Ave. Saint Paul, MN 55105 

 

This is open to everyone, so bring a friend! 
 

http://www.stpaul.gov/PleasantAvenue
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